
VFW Now Accepting Donations for
Veteran and Military Sandy Victims

Here's your chance to help

Nov 01, 2012

The damage the eastern seaboard sustained by Hurricane Sandy is still being evaluated.
While we don’t yet know the full extent of the damages, we know that there will be a need
for financial assistance among our members, veterans and military families impacted by this
devastating event. We are asking all patriotic Americans who are able, including our VFW
Departments, Districts and Posts, to donate to the VFW’s Sandy Fund.  Any money received
will be used for this purpose and should there be a surplus, it will be held in reserve for
future disasters as was done with the VFW’s Katrina Fund.    

Click here to donate.

If you wish to mail in a donation, please direct it to:  

Quartermaster General  

c/o VFW  

406 W. 34th St.  

Kansas City, MO 64111

Online Version: https://www.vfw.org/media-and-events/latest-releases/archives/2012/11/vfw-now-accepting-donations-for-veteran-and-
military-sandy-victims
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